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Re:  Rocky Mountain Power’s Third Annual Sustainable Transportation and Energy Plan Act 

(“STEP”) Program Status Report; Docket No. 20-035-21 
 
Dear Ms. Saba: 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Rocky Mountain Power’s (RMP) April 
30, 2020 filing of its Third Annual Sustainable Transportation and Energy Plan Act (“STEP”) 
Program Status Report (“Report”). The Report was filed pursuant to the PSC’s orders in Docket 
Nos. 16-035-36 and 18-035-16 (“STEP Dockets”).1 The PSC also reviewed the June 1, 2020 
comments filed by the Division of Public Utilities (DPU). 
 

DPU states RMP’s Report complies with the reporting requirements identified in the 
STEP Dockets. DPU therefore recommends the PSC acknowledge it.  
 

Based on the PSC’s review of the Report and DPU’s comments, the PSC acknowledges 
the Report as complying with PSC reporting requirements.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#314299 

                                                 
1 In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Sustainable Transportation and Energy Plan (“STEP”) Act Initiatives, 
Docket No. 16-035-36; and Rocky Mountain Power’s First Annual Sustainable Transportation and Energy Plan Act 
Program Status Report, Docket No. 18-035-16. 


